
 

 

 

Our Christian value for this  

half term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Miss Collier and Mr Pigg. 
 

As you are all aware, we have had an incredibly busy start to the second half 
term.  The school has undergone three different external reviews in three weeks.   
  
During this time, your children have made us feel very proud and we would like to 
thank them for their excellent behaviour and wonderful attitude to learning which they 
continue to demonstrate day in, day out. We are always very proud of the hard work 
and enthusiasm your children demonstrate. 
  
A massive thank you to our Staff who continuously strive to ensure every child in the 
school receives the best education they can. The last few weeks has given us the 
opportunity to ‘show off’ the excellent work our staff do every single day. 
  
Thank you to the board of Governors. We have an incredibly strong Governing body 
who continue to give up their own time to help support, challenge and further develop 
our school. They have been on hand an incredible amount in recent weeks and we 
really value their continued dedication. 
  
Finally, we would like to would like to thank you. Your support throughout the 
inspection was greatly appreciated. Thank you for all the well wishes and support we 
received before, during and after our visit. The inspector made special reference to 
some of the comments made during our closing review and your responses on 
Parentview were overwhelmingly positive. Thank you. 
  
Of course, we will share with you the findings as soon as we can. In the meantime, 
we all look forward to the forthcoming weeks and the excitement towards Christmas. 
  
Wishing you all a relaxing weekend, 
  
Mr Pigg, Chair of Governors 
Miss Collier, Headteacher 

 
Working together, we can all achieve success 
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Autumn Term 2018 
  
Tuesday 27th November.  Please 
return your Christmas Card order. 
Tuesday 4th December 
Flu Vaccination 
Wednesday 5th December  
Animated Theatre 
EYFS/KS1 –The Magic Lamp 
K2S –Tales from 1001 Nights 
Tuesday 11th December 2:00pm 
Nativity Performance –Class 1 
and Class 2 
Wednesday 12th December 
6:00pm 
Nativity Performance–Class 1 and 
Class 2 
Tuesday 18th December  
Christmas Dinner 
Christmas Jumper Day  
Wednesday 19th December  
Christmas Parties  
Non-Uniform Day 
Friday 21st December 2:30pm 
Christmas Church Service  
 
Dates added or changed this 
week are shown in red. 
 
 
This years EYFS1 & KS1 
production is ‘Lights, Camel, 
Action!’  and will be held Tuesday 
11th 2pm & Wednesday 12th 6pm. 
Join the jam-packed cast of 
nativity celebrities as they 
celebrate Jesus' birth with a 
dazzling dance show.  More 
information to follow. 
 
 

 
 
School Uniform. 
I have four school sweatshirts aged 9-
10 years in good condition.  Items are 
charged at £2 for the PTA fund.  If you 
are interested please call into the 
school office. 
Kind regards 
Angela Greening. 

        

 

 

 
 

Golden Book. 

Class 1 – Georgia Bojke 

Class 2 – Alice Green 

Class 3 – Imogen O’Brian 

Class 4 – Niamh McEwan-Wright 

Class 5 – Chantillie Nicholas-Watling 

Headteacher’s Award – 

Freya Massheder 

 

 

Rockstar Of The Week –  

Thomas Skelton 

 

 

Sharing assembly. 

This is held every Friday at 2:50pm in 

the school hall.  

 

Nov 23rd  – Class 3 

Nov 30th  – Class 2 

Dec 7th  – Class 1 

Dec 14th  – YV Choir 

Dec 21st – Christmas Church Service 
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Week 3 

Cake Stall.   

Last Friday’s cake stall by Class 5 was a huge success, raising the grand total 

of £70.30.  Many thanks to those who baked bought and ate! 

                                                                                          

 
Children in Need. 

£132.70 was raised for this worthwhile cause by those that 

donated £1 to take part in the Children in Need PJ day. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

Support for Elvington Church 

Please could you support Elvington 

Church at St Crux, York, on 

Wednesday November 28th 2018 by; 

 

1) Offering any toys or jigsaws in good 

condition for us to sell. 

2) Baking a cake or two! 

3) Coming along to enjoy coffee and 

cake or a soup and sandwich lunch. 

Please contact Sue Shaw on 607092 

or Julie Pigg on 608114. 

Look forward to seeing you there!  

 

Collection Arrangements. 
If your child needs to be collected by another adult, please ensure that you 
inform the school before the end of the day. For safeguarding reasons, we 
cannot allow pupils to leave with other adults without permission to do so. 
Please put a signed note/ message in your child's planner so the teacher is 
made aware or alternatively get in touch with the school office. Thank you for 
your understanding. 

 

Flu Vaccinations. 

A ‘catch up’ session for all those children still 

needing a Flu Vaccination will be held at school on 

Tuesday 4th December.  If your child missed the 

first session they will receive a consent form to be 

completed and returned to school by Friday 29th 

November should you wish for them to receive it.    

 

Sickness. 

Unfortunately, there seems to be some 

horrible bugs going around, in particular 

sickness and diarrhoea.  You are most 

infectious from when the symptoms start 

until 2 days after they have passed. The 

NHS recommends children stay off school 

until they have been totally clear of 

symptoms for 2 days. Please visit their 

website for information and advice on how to 

treat the condition and avoid dehydration. 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/diarrhoea-

and-vomiting/ 

St Leonard’s Hospice Carol 
Services. 
 

The hospice invites people to dedicate a 
light in memory of a loved one in their 
annual Light up a Life appeal. 
The campaign allows people to make a 
donation to the Hospice to dedicate a light 
on all four of the St Leonard’s Hospice 
Christmas trees. Each name will be 
recorded in the Books of Honour and the 
lights will shine until Twelfth Night.  
The trees will be illuminated at three very 
special Carol Services which you are 
warmly invited to attend.  More details 
available;  www.stleonardshospice.org.uk 

 
 

http://www.stleonardshospice.org.uk/

